
 

 

 

 

 May 2018                                                                                                                   Volume 60.24 

 GETGET--AROUND GAZETTEAROUND GAZETTE  

      THE MONTHLY NEWSLETTER OF THE MONTHLY NEWSLETTER OF   

                            CORVETTES LIMITED          CORVETTES LIMITED            

                                                                    OF LOS ANGELES, CAOF LOS ANGELES, CA  

      May Quick Glance 

Wed    5/2 General Meeting  7:30pm  

  come  early and visit. 

Sat    5/12     Visit   to   Rayne   Water      

  Conditioning & Lunch at     

  Legends 

Wedñ5/16 Social Dinner, 6:15 pm  at    

  Old   Spaghetti Factory, Duarte 

Sun     5/20    Plastic Fantastic 

 Corvettes Limited Business Meetings are Held At 

   7:30PM On the First Wednesday of Each Month: 

                            Arcadia Elks Lodge 

 

 

 

 

 

              27 West Huntington Drive, Arcadia, CA 

                           Phone: 626 445-2025 

          NEXT MEETING:  May 2 2018 

          Come Early and Visit  With Members 

Steve Working Won 1st Place for his C7 R     

         for the 2nd year . 

John and  Maria Cardenas Won 3rd Place 

       for their C6 

Proud day for 

Corvettes Limited! 



 

 

 

 

2018 Board of Directors 

President                           Ed Morgan    

Vice President                        Lois Offstein 

Secretary                                   Leif Hagman 

Treasurer                                Valerie Simola 

Membership                               Joe Garr 

Gazette Editor             Rosemary Skillman 

Activities                             Dorothy McCain 

Web Master                          Kim Hinson 

NCCC                          Don Meyers  
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This has been a rather busy ending to the month,  Joe will be returning today from the Grand 

Canyon.  So watch for his message in next months newsletter regarding their adventures. 

A MESSAGE FROM JOE GARR, MEMBERSHIP 

Thank you Jerry Marble for sending this 

cute cartoon to be shared  



 

 

 

 

 MAY C-7 Corvettes Cooling Issues TECH TALK FROM OUR PRESIDENT ED MORGAN 

Z 06ôs and Z51 can gain enough heat in the coolant oil after 7 laps on a track to put the car 

into limp home mode with reduced power and speed.  This can also happen after a long 

spirited drive on mountain roads. 

GMôs fix include a auxiliary radiator.  Real expensive $$$$$.  At JEGS.COM there is a oil cooler line 

heat shield kit for the oil lines and a heat deflector for the catalytic convertor for $10.  Or a LGMO-

TOTSPORTS 3 radiator system for $3,895.  GMôs short term fix is 600 watt fan that lowers coolant 5 

degree and oil by 15 degree.  Cost is $318 and takes 30 minutes to change and fit on all C 7ôs.  The 

fan is unique in that it runs in two directions below 35 mph.  The part number for a 600 watt fan is 

23376530. 

There will be two C7ôs with 600 watt fans on the Gamblers Classic 

Run. 

Questions: morg74aol.com 
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Proudly Sponsored by 

Corvette Specialists 

464 South Cataract Ave, Suite B 

San Dimas, CA 91773 

         Richard Sjoberg 

           909 599-0722  

 

GET-AROUND GAZETTE                                                                                                        PAGE   4 

Keep our Sponsor in mind when you need 

to  get  your  car  serviced.        

 Corvettes are his Business 

I  know that  several  members  have  had 

issues that the dealer couldnôt resolve, but 

Rich  knows  how  to  diagnose and repair 

He knows Corvettes               

   Rosemary Skillman 

Saturday, May 12, Get Your Corvette Out and Drive To: 

RAYNE WATER CONDITIONING 

1018 E. Cypress, Covina 

We plan on meeting at Rayne Water Conditioning at 10:30 AM,        To check out their Lubricants 

and Collectibles.           Several members have been there and say it is something not to be missed. 

 When finished we will caravan to:  Legendsõs Diner    1155 E. Route 66 in Glendora for lunch 

around  12:30pm or sooner depending on when we finish viewing the collection. 

RAYNE WATER CONDITIONING & LUNCH AT LEGENDS 

By:  Dorothy McCain 
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There is a NEW act iv i ty  scheduled:   Saturday, May 12, 2018.                                                            

We will meet at Rayne Water Conditioning, 1018 E. Cypress, Covina at 10:30 AM.  We will check 

out their eclectic collection of lubricants and collectibles, and then caravan to Legends, 155 E. Route 

66 in Glendora for lunch.  There will be a sign-up sheet at the May Meeting.  Please note the date 

change from the previously scheduled event. 

Please let Tony Di Giovanni  know if you are interested in caravanning to San Diego for the Plastic 

Fantastic Car Show on Sunday, May 20.  He will lead a group (if enough people are interested)   

This is a great car show, and of course being held in San Diego, there will be beautiful weather 

Lois Offstein has set up a new event for Saturday, June 9,.     We are going to Baldwin Park to the 

location of the Original In óN Out Museum.  We have the museum all to ourselves from 10:30ð11 AM, 

before it opens to the public.  The plan is to take pictures of our cars in front of the original store.  After 

we have finished, we will walk across the street for lunch at In ôN Out. 

I have received a flyer for the Vetts for Veterans Car Show on Saturday, November 10, 2018.  The 

show is put on by North Coast Corvettes and will take place in Carlsbad.  Sounds like a worthy cause 

for a car show if you ask me.  Letôs see if we can get a group together and show/attend this event. 

The Awards BanquetñDiamonds and Denimðhas been scheduled for Saturday, January 19, 

2019.  This year we are trying something new and enjoying a luncheon.  If you have special needs in 

your diet, please give Lois Offstein a NOTE telling her what your needs are.  She will check with the restau-

rant about accommodating your dietary needs.  Keep checking the newsletter for more information on this 

event as the date gets closer.  abovefoothill@yahoo.com is Loisôs email. 

THANKS to Randy Skillman for putting on the Run to the Nethercutt Museum and lunch.  I heard eve-

ryone had a great time.  I was really sad to miss it. 

TREMENDOUS THANKS  to Matt Hinson for doing the first of three Car of the Year Judging.  This 

judging was held at Brackett Field.  Matt puts a lot of attention to the condition of the cars when he 

judges them and it takes a lot of his time while we are enjoying the event.  Goo job Matt.  Watch the 

newsletter for news of two additional Car of the Year judging's 

As usual, please let me know if you would like to put on an event.  We still have dates available.  Love 

to have something each month, so if you are thinking of something at a later date, lets get it on the 

calendar, and if you need help putting it on just ask 

        Dorothy 

Dorothy McCainðActivities Director 



 

 

 

 

 

On Friday April 20, our Club met at McDonaldôs San Dimas to caravan to Laughlin.  We made two 

stops, In óN Out, and Goffôs Road on Route 66, and bought t-shirts and snacks. 

After checking into the Riverside Resort Hotel, we met in Dorothyôs room and relaxed until the dinner 

show.  We enjoyed the buffet dinner and the entertaining Foster Cambell band that played 60ôs and 

70ôs music.  The next day there was the car judging and poker run.  At 4 PM we met in the Celebrity 

Theater for the awards ceremony and raffle.  Our Club took 2nd place in the participation award. 

Our Club Trophy Winners were:   Steve Working 1st Place    C-7 Class                                                                              

     John and Maria Cardenas 3rd Place  C-6 Class 

Our Club Raffle winners were:  Libby BerryðAn Iron                  

        Randy Skillman A Shop Vacuum and  Tie Downs    

        Joe GarrðA plastic tub of car cloths        

        Karen DiGiovanniðA flag that was flown over the US Capital, A Route 

        66 Sign, A basket of Towels, and car tools 

The 2018 Gamblerôs Classic was an enjoyable event, one that we look forward to attending in future 

years. 

                         Karen DiGiovanni 

 

 

 

 

 

Just a note:     This year The Thiessens, Grays,  Steve Working and Skillmanôs arrived on Thursday the day 

the event begins and discovered about 2/3  of the people come on Thursday.   Terry Lee  had  arrived  

on Wednesday as he was in a golf tournament honoring one of his friends.  We rode the water taxi to dinner 

at Claim Jumper in the Golden Nugget, and really enjoyed the dinner and conversation 

On Saturday at the awards presentation we saw Bob and Pat Mayhall, and discovered they got a nail in their 

tire and had to wait until Monday to have it repaired.  (I am unaware if they caravanned with the group)   Larry 

Gray had to also replace a tire due to a large screw , but since we arrived Thursday he had his car back on 

Friday.  Thank goodness for run-flats :-/      Rosemary 
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 IŀǇǇȅ aŀȅ .ƛǊǘƘŘŀȅ 

 ¢ƻ ¢ƘŜǎŜ aŜƳōŜǊǎΥ  

 Gary Ohrn                              1 

 Gwen Hampton                     2 

 Carol Mager     3 

 Don Drum   10 

 Marie Murphy  19 

 Don Meyers   24 

 Ron Camp   9 

 

Thank You to our new member Kyle Openshaw and 

Steve Copell for  doing the  

Opportunity Drawing this month, $80 Towards our Fund  

Congratulations to our winners:  $20. Rich  Sjoberg      

Terry Lee $20 and  Don Carr $40 

Al Lundgren 

was our $15  

Name Tag Drawing Winner. 

Just a few of us at Gamblers Classic 

No Birthday Drawing this month, 

as they were all  (3 of them)   

celebrating elsewhere. 


